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UPGRADING A BUSY INTERSECTION IN BENTLEIGH

The Andrews Labor Government is upgrading a busy intersection in Bentleigh to boost safety and improve traffic
flow for road users.

Minister for Roads and Road Safety Melissa Horne today announced the intersection of Jasper Road and Brewer
Road will be improved, reducing congestion and making it safer for pedestrians, cyclists and motorists in the area.

New traffic lights will be installed at the intersection, and Brewer Road will also be widened at the junction to
provide separate right lane and left lane turns for vehicles turning onto Jasper Rd.

A new green bike lane will be installed along Brewer Road approaching the intersection, while cyclists will also
benefit from green waiting boxes installed at traffic lights on both roads.

Underground sensors and traffic lights will also be implemented to make it safer for drivers exiting the Saint Paul's
Catholic Church and Primary School onto Jasper Rd.

The project also includes improving the road surface and changes to on-street parking arrangements. The existing
pedestrian crossing 50 meters along Jasper Road will also be removed.

For more information about the project visit: vicroads.vic.gov.au

Quotes attributable to Minister for Roads and Road Safety Melissa

“We’re getting on with upgrading this busy intersection in Bentleigh with new traffic lights, road resurfacing and
more pedestrian crossing points to make it safer for locals as they travel throughout the area.”

“This upgrade will also provide a huge benefit to road users by improving traffic flow, particularly for those accessing
the nearby schools, shops and vital services.”

Quotes attributable to Member for Bentleigh Nick Staikos

“We’ve listened to the community and are improving this busy intersection — which caters to thousands of road
users every day.”

“Not only are we adding traffic lights and more pedestrian crossing points — we’re also widening Brewer Road to
create separate turning lanes and improving the visibility of cycling lanes to boost safety for all road users.”
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https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/planning-and-projects/melbourne-road-projects/jasper-road-and-brewer-road-intersection-upgrade

